
Projects – Domestic Solar 

August 2011 – ongoing 

Stage Two of the Federal Government Solar Program was offered towards in 2011 when Keppel Prince began 
our Solar Business Group. 

Since installing our first domestic solar systems on May 1st, 2011, Keppel Prince has installed 
approximately 878 domestic systems in Southwest Victoria and the Goulburn Valley.  
Using our parent company’s extensive industry networks and our local purchasing power, Keppel 
Prince is able to pass purchasing cost savings through to customers, offering price competitive 
systems using quality components and experienced installers. 
  

Any questions regarding domestic solar can be directed to:  
Portland and Hamilton Area 
John Lippelgoes – Solar Projects Co-ordinator on 03 5523 8872 or 0404 800 260 
Goulburn Valley Area 
Geoff Lodge, CEO, GV Community Energy on 0417 206 722 
Hamish Stammers, Solar Projects Co-ordinator on 0457 208 644 

 

 

 

 

 


